
From: George Price [mailto:gprice1613@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2014 6:03 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Zoning of 515/517 Oxford Street 
 
Hello, I'm emailing regarding the rezoning of the property at 515/517 Oxford Street. Apparently, 
this property was designed by some distant relative of mine, and now there is a bunch of whining 
from various relatives about how turning the property into housing for Michigan students is some 
kind of crime against humanity or some such nonsense. But I have been asked by people who 
otherwise couldn't pick me out of a lineup to email you expressing my love of this house I was 
once dragged to kicking and screaming. 
 
You can tear the place down for all I care, and I hope you do, just so I can laugh at the 
complaints of these idiots. Definitely don't waste the public's resources debating the completely 
legal rezoning of this property any further. 
 
Best, 
 
George Price 
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